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Happy New Year Marygrove Families,

I hope that you and your loved ones are doing well during all that we are grappling with
as a nation. The recent events of this week were additional shocking reminders of the
dichotomy of our country, albeit at new levels. I want to openly commend our teaching
staff for quickly galvanizing to make space for students to share their thoughts and
feelings, and to strategize how they will use their voices. I also recognize them for
continuing the learning process, recognizing that consistency is equally important.
As we are at the midpoint of Quarter 2, progress reports will be available this coming
week. Please take time to review, discuss and plan, as parent & student, for a strong finish
to this quarter.
A survey will be sent to all families via student email accounts for your learning preference
for Quarter 3. Please look out for it and respond so we can appropriately plan. Currently,
our school building remains closed and all staff are working remotely except for an onsite
administrator. When the opportunity to reopen our Learning Centers is granted by our
district, we will eagerly welcome in students with lots of air hugs!

Please continue to be safe and well,
Ms. White

Town Hall, January 5, 2021
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Academic Approach

9th grade
Wednesday,
January 20

PSAT Testing 10th grade

Tuesday, 
January 26

Semester 1 Final Assessments
Friday,

January 29

10th grade
Wednesday,
January 20

Make-up Date
Friday,

January 22

Email Ms. Adams to
sign up:

rebecca.adams
@detroitk12.org

Monday,
February 1

Tuesday,
February 2
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 write a poem
 write an essay (shared in
ELA)
 create a piece of art
 record a Flipgrid video
 Join on MLK Jr. Day to
listen to and discuss  the  
"I Have a Dream" Speech
on Monday, January 18

The Volunteer Club presents 
a Day of Service where

Students are empowered to:

Information on how to
participate will be shared in

Advisory.
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“The world is my country, all mankind are 

brethren, and to do good is my religion” 

- Thomas Paine

The focus of the Expect Respect campaign for the month of January is Citizenship

· Our institutions mission statement is “The School at Marygrove develops critical thinkers and

community-minded citizens who have the skills and knowledge to be makers and leaders in the

21st century. The social justice and engineering focus enables students to identify and solve

complex problems, actively participating in the creation of a more just and equitable future.

Every graduate will be prepared to pursue their passions and succeed in any personal and

professional endeavors.”

· The School at Marygrove’s mission statement exemplifies our institutions commitment to

developing the types of citizens that are able and willing to challenge the status quo and speak

truth to power for the benefit, and betterment of circumstances, for all members of society. A

TSM student knows that injustice anywhere is an injustice everywhere and that they have a social

responsibility to be citizens of the world.

How will we be practicing citizenship this month?

· The School at Marygrove will create a digital “Citizenship Collage”. Students, please submit

images, words, and phrases of what citizenship means to you via email

(Antonio.Yancey@detroitk12.org) or Microsoft Teams message to Mr. Yancey. All submissions will

be consolidated into multiple virtual bulletin boards that we will use in both virtual and physical

spaces.

· The School at Marygrove is planning a “Community Helpers Day” where an elected official,

police officer, firefighter, veteran, etc. visits the school to speak to students. These individuals will

share their personal stories and discuss the importance of being a good citizen.

· The School at Marygrove’s Student Council is the most influential student organization at The

School at Marygrove. In two years, the student council has organized multiple food and clothing

drives. Most recently the student council advocated for and planned The School at Marygrove’s

hit Wellness Symposium. Members of the student council will prepare a short video or written

statement of what citizenship means to them and how they, as members of the student council,

have been able to participate in school decisions and practice their citizenship this year.

Culture Corner
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PTA - PARENTPTA - PARENT
TEACHERTEACHER

ASSOCIATIONASSOCIATION
Monday

January 11
6:00 - 7:00 pm

Join Here
Or call in (audio only)

+1 313-462-2305,,808893435#
Conference ID: 808 893 435#
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https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_YTljOWIyZDItYjYxMS00MmI0LThkY2MtZDYwZGFmNmU4Zjc4%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%25222ea2d0dc-889d-42bc-9b4c-30271f82e335%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%252239ede542-4eab-49bb-9d22-0324b18178eb%2522%257d&data=04%7C01%7Cstephen.maiseloff%40detroitk12.org%7C80fd3957991347218fdb08d8b31b785d%7C2ea2d0dc889d42bc9b4c30271f82e335%7C0%7C0%7C637456277843844567%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=5%2FLeq9whJWC6bb2qyxNz5IGsCSfV3uKt9dEVjSaNRwA%3D&reserved=0


Panorama Family

Feedback and

Needs Survey

Questions:

district.surveys@detroitk12.org

Example Questions

FAQ

Open untilOpen until
5PM5PM
Friday,Friday,
January 15January 15

A separate

survey will be

sent to all

families via

student email

accounts for your

learning

preference for

Quarter 3. Please

look out for it!
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http://detroitk12.org/
https://detroitk12.sharepoint.com/sites/StakeholderFeedback2/Shared%20Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FStakeholderFeedback2%2FShared+Documents%2FPanorama%2F20%2D21%2FFY20%2D21+Approved+Family+Questions+%283%29%2Epdf&parent=%2Fsites%2FStakeholderFeedback2%2FShared+Documents%2FPanorama%2F20%2D21
https://detroitk12.sharepoint.com/sites/StakeholderFeedback2/Shared%20Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FStakeholderFeedback2%2FShared+Documents%2FPanorama%2F20%2D21%2FFirst+Semester+Family+Survey+%2D+FAQs+%283%29%2Epdf&parent=%2Fsites%2FStakeholderFeedback2%2FShared+Documents%2FPanorama%2F20%2D21
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Laptop issue?
Visit a Tech Hub, Mon-Sat

Renaissance HS and 11 other locations are providing
support services and resources to District students

and families. Click here for information.
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https://www.detroitk12.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=4585&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=47453&PageID=1
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Please reach out by email to to Hearts of
Humanity if your students are in need.

Hearts of Humanity is currently looking
for Schools/Students to distribute NEW
coats and clothing to. These items are

from brand name stores and distributors.

Ms. Geniene Holmes

Office: (313) 855-7071

heartsofhumanityinfo@gmail.com
10

https://www.hohmi.org/


DATES TO 
REMEMBER
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Wolverine Pathways is a free, year-round program
that partners with the families, schools, and
communities of Detroit, Ypsilanti, and Southfield.
This partnership provides learning experiences that
will help students succeed in school, college, and
future careers.

All Wolverine Pathways scholars who successfully
complete their program, apply to the University of
Michigan-Ann Arbor or Dearborn, and are admitted
will receive a full, four-year tuition scholarship.

The Wolverine Pathways application is open now
through February 5, 20201 for the Fall 2021 entering
cohort. The application will be open for current 6th
and current 8th grade students who live within the
city of Detroit, Southfield public school district
boundaries, or Ypsilanti public school district
boundaries. 

Watch this video for more information. 

Reach out to Wolverine pathways: If you have any
questions about Wolverine Pathways, please contact
us at wolverinepathways@umich.edu.
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dVNKRKOBldA&feature=emb_logo
http://umich.edu/


Lauryn Benning

Lia Benning
Amelia Brown-Levine

Maegan Edwards

Alani Kirkland
Dorothy Propson 

Henry Putnam

Lilliann-Sky  Cheeks
Jayla Horton

Yusef Muhammad

Joaquin Thomas
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WANT TO SPEAK
WITH US?

Stakeholder
Comment Box

Main Office
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3NCiLp2IvEKbTDAnH4LjNULl7TmrTrtJnSIDJLGBeOtUNDhRVlNSQ1VVWU0yNzFQSFJXNUNMM0RVRS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3NCiLp2IvEKbTDAnH4LjNdxJ5m72N4NBlDsO27odd2RUM0Y4NEpLMDM1REpVOTRSWEdOQUszRTlaTi4u


STAFF DIRECTORY
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WILLIAM BRAXTON
SEAN MAYES
JANUARY 14

TA'JUAN WOODS
JANUARY 15

MR. METZGER
JANUARY 17

MAYA ABERNATHY
JANUARY 19

KEIRA SMITH
DESMOND WHITEHEAD

MR. CHRZAN
MS. REDWINE
JANUARY 20

TAVION CARPENTER
JANUARY 21

JASHAWN CHRISTIAN-SPEARS
JANUARY 22

REGINA BLACK-ROGERS
JANUARY 24

Happy 
Birthday
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